NOTTINGHAM COUNTRY GARDEN CLUB-GENERAL MEETING

January 5, 2023

President-AnneMarie Inghram
Anne-Marie opened the general meeting at 11:05 and welcomed everyone.

1st VP-Janet White

Janet introduced today’s speaker Richard Edie, who owns the Wild kBirds Unlimited in Houston
and Cypress. Richard presented a program on how to attract birds to our gardens, and passed
out coupons for a free small bag of birdseed.

Anne-Marie gave thanks to Richard for his presentation. She also thanks Cheryl for donating
the free magazines to club members.

Treasurer Vikki Rogers
Beginning balance of $6,418.06

Income 218.88
Expenses 1,046.60
Ending balance of  $5,590.34 (includes $100 petty cash)

Plant Sale: Jean Bays
Jean reminded club members that our Plant Sale will be held on April 6, and that members
hopefully will be able to propagate cuttings from their gardens now.

Membership Laurel Gonzalez
Laurel reported that the club has 65 paid members; 26 were in attendance today

Fundraising Bobbie Siegel
Bobbie and Jimmie presented the winners of the door prize and raffles

Lunch Maddy Gardner
Maddy reported that lunch after the meeting will be at Ray's Mexican Restaurant

Horticulture Doris Netto
Doris presented the horticulture samples, Karen McCoy gave detailed information on her
Eucharist Lily from her late mother, it was in full bloom and gorgeous!




Election Nominating Committee

Anne-Marie announced that the Election Nominating Committee consisted of Alice Brown, Jean
Bays and Margaret St. Clair in preparation for the upcoming elections. She asked for any
nominations from the floor, none were offered.

Anne-Marie adjourned the meeting at 12:06pm



